
 

 

 

 

 

Opportunities to Serve with TNC 
“Each of you should use whatever gift you have received to serve others, as faithful stewards 

of God’s grace in its various forms.”  1 Peter 4:10 

 

 

TNC Begins Planning For June/July Mission Trip 

A Volunteer in Mission Team with The Nyadire Connection will travel to Zimbabwe, Africa 

this summer for three weeks. Tentative dates are June 16-July 7; a shorter stay can be 

accommodated, if necessary. TNC is looking for volunteers with a wide range of skills in the areas 

of education, ministry, agriculture, health, maintenance, and more. There are endless opportunities to 

engage in cross-cultural relationships, develop partnership programs, serve God and others, 

and grow spiritually. Currently planned projects and activities will focus on the Home of Hope 

Orphanage, Outreach Educational Sponsorships, Hearing Innovation Unit, and the Eyeglass Program. 

In conjunction with TNC, SYSTEM Coalition hopes to travel to Nyadire to host STEM Coding 

Workshops. A weekend safari will be planned prior to returning home. 

If you are interested in joining this team or would like to learn more, contact Molly Michael, 

VIM program leader, at (412) 805-6481 or mollyalice.michael@gmail.com, or visit our website 

at www.nyadire.org. Training is required and space is limited. 
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